
November 20, 2017

Thanksgiving 2017: We are Family

A Message from Sheriff Vicki Hennessy

This Thanksgiving, we are grateful to the San
Francisco Sheriff's Department sworn and civilian
staff for their commitment, responsiveness and
professionalism.

Our dedicated deputies, supervisors, command
staff, non-sworn colleagues and partners keep the
jails operating 24/7/365, safely, securely and
humanely, while protecting our public safety.

Celebrating Success

Last month, we honored 70 sworn SF Sheriff's Department peace officers
at a formal ceremony in City Hall for officer promotions they had earned
over the last three years. 

Behind the pomp and circumstance is a multi-generational family event.
Spouses, children, grandparents, cousins, aunts, uncles and friends filled
the City Hall Rotunda to celebrate their loved ones' success.



Lieutenant James Pineda and Family

L to r: Sgt. Versher, Sgt. Washington, Sgt. Martin and Lt. Haynes

Welcoming the Next Generation of Sheriffs



During 2017, we also welcomed 64 new deputy sheriffs, some of whom are
second and third generation San Francisco deputy sheriffs, which speaks to the
tradition and commitment we share.

Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours. #WeAreFamily.

Sincerely,
 

Vicki Hennessy
Sheriff

Information: 415-554-4445 Email: sheriff@sfgov.org
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